
Rockfish Christian Academy 

7604 Rockfish Road, Raeford, North Carolina  28376 
Phone 910-848-6000 

 
   

 

 

September 15, 2021 

 
Dear RCA Families, 
 
 
In keeping with our commitment to you regarding a school environment that is fully open and honest I feel compelled to 
report that as of today at noon we have received four(4) confirmed cases of COVID-19. 
 
For this reason RCA will close today Wednesday September 15, 2021 and re-open on our regular schedule on Thursday 
September 30, 2021. This will give us 14 days to break the cycle of this nasty virus in our school. 
 
Your child’s classrooms have been properly sanitized according to CDC guidelines and we will continue to do so for the health 
and wellbeing of all of our students. Mask wearing, hand washing and daily temperature checks will continue to be an 
important part of our prevention strategy when we return on the 30th of September. 
 
We have consulted with the Hoke County Health Department and have been assured that we have followed all necessary 
protocols. We fully understand the hardship this places our families under and our prayers are with you. Out of an abundance 
of caution it is strongly suggested that you monitor your children for any sign of COVID-19 and consult your medical provider if 
you have concerns. 
 
We will not be sending work home for this brief period. We will look at our school calendar and determine the best way 
possible to make up our missed days. It is early in the school year and we have many options.  
 
Please know that you have our continued commitment to the health and safety of your child. God Bless. 
 
 
 
In His Service, 
 
 
 
Pastor Jim Klemish, Head of School 
Rockfish Christian Academy 
 

 


